
 

 

October 1, 2014 

 

Dear Consumers: 

Thank you for your commitment to New Jersey’s residential energy efficient product programs. We appreciate your 

participation and your efforts to reduce New Jersey’s energy dependence. This notice includes important changes for 

Fiscal Year (FY) 2015. 

The following FY 2015 key program changes will go into effect November 1, 2014.  

 NEW REBATE: Gas and electric ENERGY STAR
®
 qualified clothes dryers will be eligible for a $100 

rebate for purchases made between November 1, 2014 and June 30, 2015. Please visit 

NJCleanEnergy.com/DRYERS on November 1st to download an application and the complete list of 

eligible clothes dryers.  

 The proposal to raise the eligibility criteria for refrigerators is currently postponed.  The requirement to 

receive a $50 rebate after the purchase of a new ENERGY STAR qualified refrigerator will continue to be 

25% or better than the 2001federal standard with the addition of models listed on the current ENERGY 

STAR certified list.  The updated applications and eligible refrigerators list will be available on 

NJCleanEnergy.com/FRIDGEREBATE. 

 All retailers are encouraged to make customers aware of the Refrigerator/Freezer Recycling Rebate of $50 

when recycling an old, working refrigerator. More information is available at 

NJCleanEnergy.com/REFRIGERATOR. 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact us at 866-NJSMART. 
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